
Call for Journal Editorial Team
ProLiteracy is currently accepting proposals for a new editorial team for the Adult Literacy Education: The 
International Journal of Literacy, Language, and Numeracy. The editorial team will be responsible for the editorial 
supervision and continuing intellectual development of a journal that provides scholarly leadership in the field of 
adult basic education and secondary education and transitions to college and career programs. 

Candidates for the position must submit a proposal that contains the following: 

•	 vita(e) with precise background information on editorial and publishing experiences for each member of their 
proposed editorial team; 

•	 a statement regarding their projected goals for the Journal and the methods to be employed to achieve them; 

•	 a plan and schedule for effecting the transition and selection of consulting editorial members; and 

•	 a letter of support from an immediate supervisor and an appropriate fiscal representative of the institution. 
This letter should state with clarity and commitment all specifics relative to institutional support such as 
release time, editorial assistance, and technological support. 

Proposals are due by March 31, 2025, and the decision will be announced by April 30, 2025. The three-year term for 
the new editorial team will begin July 1, 2025.

If you have questions or would like more information, please 
contact Lauren Osowski at losowski@proliteracy.org. 


